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Next Week 
 

 
 

Tuesday (9/9)  
 
 

 1:40 pm, Early Dismissal 
12:30 pm, Kindergarten 
12:20 pm, TK 

 Jamba Juice Sales 
1:40 pm, Front Gates 

 CHADD Meeting 
7:00-9:00 pm, MPR 

 
 

Wednesday (9/10)  
 

 Recycling Day 
8:00-9:00 am, ESS Parking Lot 

 
 

Thursday (9/11)  
 
 

 iPad Ed Camp, Grades 3-5 
5:00-7:30 pm, MPR 

 

 
 

Friday (9/12)  
 
 

 Entertainment Book Orders DUE 
Entertainment Book Collection 
8:30 am, Front Gates 

 Scrip Card Sales 
8:30 am and 3:15 pm, Front Gates 

 Ice Cream Sales 
3:20 pm, Lunch Area 

 
 
 

Saturday (9/13) 
 

 Cub Scout Pack 675  
Round-Up 
10:00 am, Peñasquitos Creek  

 
 

Ice Bucket Fun! 
 

Did you see Principal Ceceña and 
our PV teachers catching some 
chilly waves with the ice bucket 
challenge? They raised awareness 
for ALS and challenged Canyon 
View to do the same! Be sure to 
check it out on the Foundation FB 
page by clicking on the button 
...and don't forget to *like us* 
while you are there!  

 

  

 

 

 PARK VILLAGE ELEMENTARY’S WEEKLY NEWSLETTER  

 T H E  F L A S H 
 

 A NATIONAL BLUE RIBBON SCHOOL & CALI FORNIA DIST INGUISHED SCHOO L 

 

Park Village Elementary Meet, Greet & EAT 
 

SAVE THE DATE: Friday, September 26 from 5:00 – уΥлл PM 

The PV Foundation and the PTA are joining forces to bring our annual 
Park Village Meet, Greet & EAT to the families of our extraordinary 
school. This event will be held right in our school parking lot, which 
will be transformed into a fun and festive community-building atmos-
phere where you can meet old friends and make new connections. 
The Foundation and PTA crew will be on hand to meet and greet you 
as you learn more about what these two parent organizations do for 
our school. You will see first-hand what our FoundationΩs Program 
Coordinators do at our school: Hands-on science with Mrs. Nellies, 
sing-a-longs with Mr. Hodge, fun physical 
games with Coach Mills, and art activities 
with Mrs. Hirst. You will also learn about 
all the fun family events and programs 
that the PTA and DADS have in store for 
our kids this year! No time for dinner? 
No problem, we will have food trucks on hand to provide dinner and 
treats! All proceeds will go to the school. Bring your family, invite 
your neighbors, and get ready to Meet, Greet, and EAT.  

Jamba Juice Tuesdays are BACK!   

8oz Strawberry or Mango smoothies will be sold for $2 each outside the front gates on the 2nd 

Tuesday of every month.  The first sale will begin next Tuesday, September 9, at 1:40 

pm.  Cool down with a yummy treat and help raise money for PV PTA at the same time!   

https://www.facebook.com/parkvillagefoundation


DonΩt Miss This Golden Opportunity! 
 
Check those backpacks and homework folders! This week kicks off the Park Village Founda-
tionΩs Annual Golden Envelope Pledge Drive, and all of our students should have brought 
home a letter, pledge drive form, and that very special golden envelope. The PV Founda-
tionΩs pledge drive is a great opportunity to show your support for Park VillageΩs Science, Music, Art, Physical 
Education, and Technology programs that provide our students with an enriched education. 
 
Did you knowΧ The PV Foundation gave the school nearly $100,000 last year to fund the Music, Art, Sci-
ence, P.E., and Technology programs at Park Village? 
 
Did you knowΧ  One hundred percent of the funding for these programs comes from generous donations by 
our parents and local businesses? The district does not provide funding for these programs. 
 
Did you knowΧ With your support we have been able to expand the programs offered over the last few 
years? However, without your support we will not be able to provide the funds necessary to continue them. 
 
Please donΩt delay! Return that golden envelope with your donation today to the PV Foundation mailbox in-
side the front gates at the school. All donations to our Annual Pledge Drive are 100% tax-deductible! If you 
prefer, you can make your donation online via credit card with PayPal. Go to 
www.parkvillagefoundation.com/donate-today to go directly to our online donation site. And while youΩre 
on our website, feel free to look around at everything we do at Park Village Elementary. 
 
DonΩt forget to check if your employer offers a corporate matching program since this can as much as DOU-
BLE your gift to Park Village. A list came home this week of companies we believe participate in a corporate 
matching program, but please check with your Human Resources department if you do not see 
your company listed. 
 
Thank you for your support! 

Park Village Elementary's 
3rd Annual Yearbook Cover Contest 

 

Are you creative? Do you love to draw? This contest is for you! 
 

Your ART may be the ONE chosen to appear on 
the 2014-2015 Yearbook Cover! 

 

DON'T  DELAY ı START DRAWING TODAY! 
 

Topic : Park Village Elementary's Charater Counts 
Must contain the words : ĶPark Village ElementaryĴs Character Countsķ 

Must reference the Character Counts Pillars 
 

DUE DATE : All submissions must be turned in on 
Monday, October 20 ( 8:40-8:55 am) in the Lunch Area 

http://www.parkvillagefoundation.com/donate-today


LEAD Column 

(Legislation for Education and Advocacy Digest) 

"Ù $ÁÒÓÈÁÎÁ 0ÁÔÅÌȟ 60 ÏÆ ,ÅÇÉÓÌÁÔÉÏÎ 

 

SAVE THE DATE ð PUSD BOARD CANDIDATE FORUM  

At PVES, we know we have a wonderful support network that provides a high quality of education for our 

children. Buté Did you know that there are schools within PUSD that struggle at times? Did you know the 

school board sets the budget that decides whether we will have counselors, new services, or salary increases? 

Did you know that your community neighbors who donõt have kids in school also help support our schools 

through taxes, bond fees, and Mello -Roos? Every two years we have the chance to elect new board members 

to the PUSD Board. 2014 is one of those election years! Three school board positions are open and there are 

eight candidates to choose from. How will you decide? You can read more about the candidates on the web, 

or you can meet them in person. Rancho Peñasquitos Town Council and Rancho Bernardo Community Coun-

cil have partnered to host a PUSD School Board candidate forum: 

Date:  Tuesday, Sept. 30 

Time: 6:30 - 8:30 pm, with doors opening at 6 pm  

Location: Ed Brown Center, in the RB Community Park (18448 West Bernardo Drive) 

By making an informed choice on election day (November 4) you are not only helping shape education poli-

cy, but you are also showing your children the power of civic engagement! 

CHADD San Diego Inland North County Meeting 
Support Group for Parents of Children with ADHD/ADD  

 

TOPIC:    Setting Students Up For School Success  
 In a support group format we will discuss: 

Common challenges of parenting children and teens with ADHD/ADD 
How and when to get testing and how IEPs and 504s can help 

 Participants are encouraged to bring their questions and concerns ï and be ready to 
share their successes, too!  

 
Moderator:  Roxanne Fouch®, San Diego County CHADD Coordinator 

 In addition to serving as San Diego CHADD's coordinator, Roxanne is an ADHD coach 
who also provides consulting for students, families, and schools. As a former special 
education teacher, educational therapist, and advocate, she has extensive experience 
working with and on behalf of children, adolescents and adults with ADHD, learning 
disabilities, and related challenges. 

 
WHEN & WHERE:    Tuesday, September 9, 2014, 7:00 ï 9:00 pm 

 Park Village Elementary School MP Room  
 

HOSTED BY:  Christi Papworth, 858-444-5236, cpapworth@san.rr.com 
 

Meetings are free, so come join us and spread the word!   No RSVP required. 

Looking for campus supervi-
sor subs .  Paid position, 
please email Marie Adams 
(maadams@powayusd.com ) for 
more information.  Thank you!  

The next workroom training will be 

held on September 17 at 9:15 am 

in the Work Room. 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mello-Roos
http://www.powayusd.com/board/
http://ballotpedia.org/Poway_Unified_School_District_elections_%282014%29
mailto:cpapworth@san.rr.com
mailto:maadams@powayusd.com?subject=Campus%20supervisor%20sub


 

Peachjar Flyer Rack 
 

Park Village has gone green with flyers. We have replaced the old-fashioned flyer rack with an online system 
where flyers and notices are uploaded onto a site called Peachjar. Parents can view and receive alerts for 
new flyers. 
 
Here is a list of flyers currently posted on the Peachjar website. New flyers are in red. Click on Peachjar and it 
will take you to the Peachjar site where you can select a flyer and view more information. You may access 
flyers on Peachjar at any time as a guest. Once you register for free as a member, you will receive new flyer 
notifications via email and/or smartphone, depending on your desired settings. To post Enrichment flyers on 
Peachjar, contact sales@peachjar.com. To post flyers for Our School, Parent Organizations, PUSD events 
and free Community events, please email Sandi Oshiro at  
sandioshro@yahoo.com and attach the flyer.  
  
 Shop with Scrip Order Form 
 Master Sports Fall Classes 
 Park Village Foundation Pledge Drive Form 
 Kidztyme Enrichment Program 
 fitkids America Enrichment Program 
 CHADD Meeting September 9, 7-9 pm 
 Fall 2014 Soccer Leagues and Classes 
 Mad Science 

 

How the Entertainment® Book Sale Works 
 

 Sale started August 29 and ends on September 12 

 Your student has brought home a demo Entertainment Premier Savings coupon book (not free). 

Show this book to potential purchasers. Take orders for additional books as you go. If you choose 

not to buy or sell the book, please return your book to the school.  Collection dates are Friday, 

September 5 and Friday, September 12 before school.  You can also return the unsold books to 

your teachers.  Please return all unsold books in the bags they came home with.  Students’ 

name/grade/teachers are already labeled on them and will help us track all returned books. 

 Entertainment Membership Books Cost $35, with a special offer for the Premier Dining Collection 
for only $10 

 Show your book to family & friends! NEVER SELL TO STRANGERS! 

 Make checks payable to: Park Village PTA 

 All Money & Orders Due: September 12 

 All Unsold Books Need to Be Returned By: September 12 

 If you have any questions please contact:  Lindsay Rouse at 

lindsyrouse1@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you for your support in this fundraiser! 

 

Park Village Elementary 
7930 Park Village Road, San Diego 92129 

http://www.powayusd.com/pusdpves/ 
 

 
Attendance Hotline  538-0437 
Principal: Ricardo Ceceña  484-5621 
PTA President: Cyndy Payne  484-4039 

Foundation President: Sharon Sinder 484-4331 
Flash Editor: Allison McClay  484-1776 
Email:  parkvillagenews@outlook.com 

The Park Village Elementary PTA is a noncommercial, nonsectarian and nonpartisan or-

ganization.  The mention of any business or product in this publication does not imply en-

dorsement by the PTA.  Additionally, the PTA does not exert any editorial or other control 

over any linked third-party sites, and are provided only for your convenience. 

mailto:sales@peachjar.com
mailto:sandioshro@yahoo.com?subject=Peachjar
http://www.peachjar.com/index.php?a=28&b=138&region=region44775
mailto:lindsyrouse1@gmail.com?subject=Entertainment%20book
http://www.powayusd.com/pusdpves/
mailto:parkvillagenews@outlook.com

